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Weekly News 

This week on Tuesday some of the Y5 and Y6s went to a handball tournament at Oldbury Wells. They 
did really well and one of the teams came fourth overall. On Wednesday the whole of Y6 went to a   
tennis and orienteering festival at the Endowed. Everyone did really well and one team came second! 

On Thursday this week someone came in to teach us all about cricket and everyone enjoyed the games 
we played. This week was also the last week of orienteering club, basketball club starts next Thursday. 

We had a really interesting assembly on Thursday from one of our parents who works for                   
Wolverhampton Wanderers. It was all about ’One Pack Week’ which is all about celebrating our      
differences and how our love for sports can bring us together. 

Well done to all our stars of the week and lunchtime award winners this week. Tidy classroom winners 
and Go Noodle winners were Y5! Happy birthday to everyone celebrating. 

 

22nd April 2024                        Dinner menu: w/c 22.04.24 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

Y4 have swimming every week on Friday afternoons. Please ensure they have their kit with them. Thank you. 

Y2 have forest school on Wednesday (24th). Please ensure children have their waterproofs and wellies with them. 

A change of clothes might be advisable as it is quite muddy out there! 

A reminder that the school day times are as follows; registration is at 8.45am but gates open at 8.30am. Finish 

time is 3.20pm. 
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Monday Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y2 Mass in Church 9.30am 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

KS2 Orienteering @ Comer Woods 1.30-

4pm 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y2 Forest School 

 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Attendance for w/c 15/04/24 = 96.2% 

Reception 94.7% 

Year 1 94.2% 

Year 2 98.3% 

Year 3 99% 

Year 4 97.4% 

Year 5 93.7% 

Year 6 95.7% 

Whole school attendance this year = 95% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

  YR—Isla & Reuben 

Y3 —Lily 

Y5—Vinnie 

Y6—Huwie 

Catholic Life 

God of peace and justice, we pray for peace and the laying down of  

weapons.  

We pray for those who fear for tomorrow, that your Spirit may       

comfort them.  

We pray for those with power over peace and war, that they may act 

with wisdom, discernment, and compassion to guide their decisions. 

Above all we pray for the precious children, at risk and in fear, that 

you would hold them. We pray in the name of Jesus, the Prince of 

Peace.  

Amen  



Stars of the Week! 

Reception 

Lily 

Lily is our star of the week for settling into her new school so brilliantly. It is 
like we have always had her! She has made lots of new friends and shows lots 
of affection towards her new teachers. Lily has wowed us with her reading, 
writing and maths since starting school – we are very impressed. Keep up the 
good work Lily, we look forward to seeing what you achieve in Reception.  

Year 1 

Will 

Will is our star of the week for many reasons! He has shown himself to be a 
very good cricketer in our activity yesterday. Also, his friends reported he is a 
brilliant footballer, having scored two goals yesterday. Will displays all of the 
best behaviours for learning in our classroom and sets a very good example to 
his classmates. He is always polite and kind and we are very grateful to have 
him! Well done Will. 

Year 2 

Evelyn 

Evelyn is year 2’s star of the week. Evelyn has been more engaged in her work 
this week, due to this Evelyn has had many successes. She has completed 
some amazing maths work, she calculated some tricky subtractions using her 
place value knowledge, we were very impressed! 

Well done Evelyn, keep up the hard work.  

Year 3 

Dougie 

Dougie has been more actively involved with Year 3 this week, which has been 
lovely to have Dougie in our class.  Dougie has worked well with his fractions 
work in maths and wrote a lovely letter in English. Dougie contributed to class 
discussions and shared some good ideas.  Well done Dougie.  

Year 4 

Flynn 

This week’s star of the week goes to Flynn. He has worked hard this week in 
everything we have done. We have mostly been impressed with his attitude 
towards learning his times tables at home. He’s come in with a great attitude 
for learning and it has really shown. Well done Flynn, keep it up.  

Year 5 

Theo 

Theo is Year 5s star this week. Theo is a standout winner this week with his 
overall attitude towards everything we do – we've been particularly impressed 
with his writing, and his musical compositions – notating accurately using    
crochets and minim rests. Theo is also reliable when asked to work inde-
pendently, he knows exactly what is expected of him, and is considerate of 
others around him in class.  

Year 6 

Lucas 

Lucas is our star of the week this week. He has shown a really positive attitude 
towards our final round of assessments before SATs. The improvements he 
has made this academic year have been really admirable and he should be  
immensely proud of himself!! Keep up the hard work Lucas! You have really 
shown what you are capable of and we are so impressed.    


